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General meetings are held the 4th Wednesday of the month. 
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October 7, 2024 
 

Good morning, 

We are heading into negotiations soon.  It was stated in a previous letter that CUPE 
is recommending us to go in with items we didn’t get last year and monetary items 
only. We understand that monetary is our biggest concern!  We need more money 
to keep up with inflation!   

We will be presenting on October 15 at 4:30 at LCI the new proposal package.   

We hope to see you there. 

In solidarity, 

CUPE 2843 Negotiation Committee 

  
In solidarity, 
CUPE 2843 Negotiation Committee 

 
 

         

                                                            
     Please check out our website at  2843.CUPE.ca 

  

  

https://2843.cupe.ca/

